

நயினை மணிமேகலை முன்னேற்றக் கழகம் NAINAI MANIMEKALAI WELFARE ASSOCIATION

81 Priory Crescent Cheam Sutton SM3 8LR

Email: nainativumwa@gmail.com

Estd. 1995 - Registered Charity No:1068522

Annual Report – 2021/22

Dear members, donors, and well-wishers,

Our organization, which is a registered charity in in the United Kingdom, has been helping our relatives in the motherland of Nainativu, Sri Lanka for more than 25 years with the huge contribution of all of you, as well as helping the society of United Kingdom.

In the annual general meeting held on 03 October 2021 and the General Assembly requested the Executive Committee elected in 2019 under the chairmanship of Mr S Varathanathan to continue in 2021/2022 to celebrate the 25th Anniversary of the charity in 2022. The charity decided to celebrate the silver Jubilee event on 23 July 2022.

Nainativu Educational Project

Although the educational program started by the Institute continued till March 2020, due to the spread of the COVID-19 infection, the educational activities have not resumed since April 2020 pending Sri Lankan government instructions. It is the need of the hour to expand the village working group to include resource people to make the activities of the educational project more efficient and useful for the students.

Nainative Hospital Project

Efforts are being made to set up an outpatient building block at Nainativu Hospital with the help of the Sri Lankan Red Cross Society and the Sri Lankan Navy's Construction Division, while the spread of the COVID 19 infection and the subsequent intensifying economic and political crises in Sri Lanka have further delayed the start of the project.



நயினை மணிமேகலை முன்னேற்றக் கழகம் NAINAI MANIMEKALAI WELFARE ASSOCIATION

81 Priory Crescent Cheam Sutton SM3 8LR

Email: nainativumwa@gmail.com

Estd. 1995 - Registered Charity No:1068522

Annual Sports Fun Day

The charity organized its annual Sports Fun Day on 29 August 2021 at Beverley Park, 57 Park View, New Malden, KT3 4AX for members, donors and well-wishes and everyone enjoyed by having food and participating fun events and sports.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all members, donors and well wishes for the support extended to us and we continuously expect your support to serve our community.

Thank you.

T Jevendran

Secretary

Nainai Manimekalai Welfare Association